From: Mowery, Kathleen S

To: McClure, Dean, EMNRD

Subject: [EXT] RE: Off Lease Measurement Application for Vortec 27 #2
Date: Monday, June 14, 2021 7:13:25 AM

Dean,

Oxy would like to withdraw OLM-241. It's funny because | thought | submitted that permit but
couldn’t find any confirmation emails so | resubmitted. | apologize for the inconvenience!

Thanks,
Kathleen

From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD <Dean.McClure@state.nm.us>

Sent: Thursday, June 10, 2021 5:42 PM

To: Mowery, Kathleen S <Kathleen Mowery@oxy.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Off Lease Measurement Application for Vortec 27 #2

WARNING - This message is from an EXTERNAL SENDER - be CAUTIOUS,
particularly with links and attachments.

Kathleen,

I’'m looking at action ID 25470 which has the application for OLM-241 attached to it. It appears that
this matches action ID 29366 which has order OLM-248 attached to it. However it seems like the
applications are nearly identical and both for the Vortec 27 #2 (30-015-35492).

Since an order has been issued for OLM-248, please confirm for me what the intention is for OLM-
241 or if Oxy would like to withdraw it. Diversely, perhaps the wrong application packet was
uploaded for one of them.

Dean McClure

Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division

New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
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